For Immediate Release: January 31, 2011

**Contact:** Manhasset CASA

Cathy Samuels 267-7548



## **Around Manhasset Schools**

## Manhasset CASA, Health Teachers & SADD Deliver Facts about Alcohol and Drug Abuse

Collaboration is essential when it comes to providing students with factual information about substance abuse. This fall and winter, CASA, the Manhasset Secondary School Health Teachers and the Middle School SADD Club, established student information centers and bulletin boards to address the dangers of drugs and alcohol. The information centers, installed in the 8<sup>th</sup>/10<sup>th</sup> grade health classrooms and middle school commons, offer students brochures that answer questions regarding alcohol, marijuana, inhalant, prescription drug, and tobacco (cigarette and chew) abuse. In addition, the centers provide students information from self-help organizations. Student centers will also be installed by the girls and boys locker rooms and physical education corridor. Throughout the year, the CASA and SADD Bulletin Boards will display updated health information regarding the dangers of substance abuse.



Manhasset Middle School SADD club members stand in front of a winter themed educational bulletin board displaying snowflakes with drug facts and information.





Shown left is a **Student Information Center**; Pictured right, left to right are Jasmine Plaza, 8<sup>th</sup> Grade Health Teacher, Lauren Majewski, 10<sup>th</sup> Grade Health **Teacher and** Carolyn Pagnano, **Director of** Athletics, discussing importance of student access to factual drug prevention information.





Manhasset CASA Bulletin Boards provide up to date information regarding the dangers of alcohol and substance abuse.

